recalls.

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Ms. Walter, 3/29/2005 11:41:32 AM

Thank you for your inquiry. We will need the serial number of the rifle in question to check for possible recalls.

Certain bolt action rifles produced before 1982 were originally installed with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the safety switch on fire before you can open the bolt. We are offering a conversion at a special price if you would like your firearm converted, so that you can open the bolt at anytime with the safety on safe. To view more details regarding this modification, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm

Customer (Barbara Walters)

Available 3/22/2005 10:45:45 PM
have there been safety recalls on bolt action rifles manufactured prior to
1982 re: faulty safety?

